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                                  Fall 2022 
Dear Prospective Applicant: 

 

     The CUNY School of Medicine/Sophie Davis Biomedical Education Program is one of the most unique 

medical education programs in the United States.  The program brings together talented and committed high 

school graduates of diverse ethnic, cultural, and economic backgrounds to prepare them for careers as physicians.  

It is an accelerated combined degree program with a specially designed curriculum where qualified students 

receive the Bachelor of Science (B.S.) degree after completing an integrated 3 year education.  Students then 

transition into the CUNY School of Medicine to obtain their Doctor of Medicine (M.D.) from The City College  

of New York.  This unique curriculum includes: 

 

                            • Specialized undergraduate and clinical curriculum. 

   • Clinical training with our affiliates, St. Barnabas Hospital, Staten Island University Hospital,  

      Harlem Hospital, Jacobi/North Central Bronx, and Kings County Hospital. 

                            • Academic and personal support services to develop skills and abilities 

                               requisite for the successful physician.  

                            • Affordable cost plus financial assistance for those who qualify so that  

                               finances are not a barrier to a medical career. 

   

     We are very interested in meeting you and answering your questions about the program and admissions 

procedures.  Attached is an invitation to our Annual Open House which will be held at the City College of New 

York.  ACT and SAT are optional for Fall 2023 admission into Sophie Davis/CUNY School of Medicine. 

 

     The Sophie Davis/CUNY School of Medicine application is available through your customized Sophie  

Davis VIP Page.  Become a SD VIP at http://med.cuny.edu and click VIP Login. The deadline to apply is 

December 30, 2022.  Make certain that you also complete the general CUNY Application on the CUNY Portal by 

December 30, 2022.  Applicants to the Macaulay Honors College should file a Macaulay Honors College 

application and a Sophie Davis/CUNY School of Medicine application only. 

 

     Feel free to call us at (212) 650-7718 if you have questions about admissions.  You can visit the website at 

http://med.cuny.edu to create your own customized Sophie Davis VIP page to receive the most updated 

information about the program and admission.    

         Sincerely,     

                        Jerrold G. Erves  

   Director of Admissions and Pipeline Programs 
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                                 Fall 2022 

 

 

 Dear Prospective Student: 

 

              We would like to invite you, your family, and friends to our Annual Open House  

 on Thursday, November 17, 2022, from 12:00 P.M. to 3:00 P.M.  You will have a wonderful  

 opportunity to meet current students, deans, faculty, and staff of the Sophie Davis/CUNY  

 School of Medicine.  Our Open House will be held at the City College of New York. 

 

      You must RSVP electronically through your SD VIP Page in order to attend.  Log into  

your VIP page through http://med.cuny.edu by November 17, 2022, to register for  

this year’s Open House.  Please register the names of all students and family members who  

will attend. It is recommended that you go online to reserve your space as soon as possible.   

 

        Please take advantage of the Annual Open House to learn more about our outstanding  

 7 year B.S./M.D. program as well as the time-honored City College of New York. 

 

 

       Sincerely, 

       Jerrold G. Erves 

       Director of Admissions and Pipeline Programs  
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